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Memorandum  
 
To: Board Members 
 
From: Steven Messer 
 Acting General Counsel 
 
Cc: Leadership Team 
 Amy Driver 
  
  
Subject: Board Action Report – Notation Item 2025-61 (Urgent) | Allocation of Funding for a 
Moving Services Agreement 
 
Date: June 27, 2025 
 
 
On June 26, 2025, the Board approved Notation Item 2025-61 (Urgent), thereby approving the 
allocation of up to $60,000 in available FY 2025 funds for a moving services contract. 
 

Voting Summary – Notation Item 2025-61 (Urgent) 
 

Disposition:  APPROVED 
 
Disposition date:   June 26, 2025 
 
 
 
       Approve        Disapprove       Calendar       Not    Date 
                         Participating 

 
 

S. Johnson     X                   6/26/2025 
 
S. Owens     X                   6/26/2025 
 
C. Sandoval    X                   6/26/2025 


